
Prkic, Christina COE

From: Prkic, Cluistina COE
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2002 2:37 PM
To: Espinosa, Olga Team Metro
Subject: RE: Community Council 3

Hi Olga:

After reviewing this matter with Robert Meyers, Executive Director of the Ethics Commission, we’ve determined that
there is no conflict for Naomi Wright, in her capacity as a member of CTAC to make a presentation regarding the role of
CTAC and local transportation issues before Community Council 3.

This is an informal response to your inquiry and based only on the facts you presented in this e-mail and on the phone.

Do not hesitate to contact me should you need additional assistance.

Best regards,
Christina Prkic
Staff Attorney

Original Message-----
From: Espinosa,Olga ream Metro
Sent Thursday, October 17,20025:33 PM
To: Prldc, Christina COE
Subject: Community Council 3

Hi Christina,

Naomi Wright, who sits on the Community Transportation Advisory Committee CIAC, recently requested to do a
presentation on transportation at a Community Council 3 meeting. The Council agreed to put on their agenda for the
November 2002 meeting. However, a community member stated this was a conflict of interest because CTAC
members should not be addressing the Council. I didn’t think it was a conflict, but I want to get an opinion before I
schedule her for the meeting. Please advise. Thanks.
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Prkic, Christina COE i1UG O2-5S
From: Espinosa, Olga Team Metro
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2002 5:33 PM
To: Prkic, Christina COE
Subject: Community Council 3

Hi Christina,

Naomi Wright, who sits on the Community Transportation Advisory Committee CTAC, recently requested to do a
presentation on transportation at a Community Council 3 meeting. The Council agreed to put on their agenda for the
November 2002 meeting. However, a community member stated this was a conflict of interest because CTAC members
should not be addressing the Council. I didn’t think it was a conflict, but I want to get an opinion before I schedule her for
the meeting. Please advise. Thanks.
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